
Last week we celebrated the Queen’s birthday, the children enjoyed making crowns 
and tiaras out of coloured paper and sticky jewels. They also enjoyed a food craft 
activity making ‘teacups’ using a biscuit, marshmallow, icing and treats. The children 
had a lot of fun, and the end results were very impressive.  

Reminder: 
Our holiday program will be running from Friday 21 June to Friday 12 
July.  For bookings please contact Kelly Club on 0467 772 667 or email 
us at aitken@kellycluboshc.com.au 

Kelly Club Aitken 
Newsletter 

Term Two, 2019 

Over the past few weeks the children at Kelly Club have participated in a number 
of different activities. To acknow ledge ‘Sorry Day’ the childr en participated in 
some aboriginal inspired dot art painting and making boomerangs. They 
showed great technique and came up with some wonderful art work.
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